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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope that you and your children have had a good half term. It was great seeing everybody back on 

Monday ready to start what is always a busy final half term of the academic year.  

Class photos 

On Monday, the children had their class photos taken. I’ve had a look at the photos and they’re 

fabulous. You should have received information regarding how you can order these earlier this week. 

If you have yet to receive this, please contact the school office.  

Parent Questionnaires 

Thank you to all of you who returned your parent questionnaires before the holiday. We always find 

these to be informative. A summary of your responses will be published, in the questionnaire section 

of the school website, over the next few weeks.  

Attendance  

Every day at school is important for your child, and missed days 

cannot be caught up. Missing days often has a detrimental 

impact on your child’s learning and sometimes also their 

emotional well-being. Sometimes a child will wake up in the 

morning saying that they feel unwell. Whilst we do encourage 

children to come to school even if they ‘feel a little unwell’, we 

do not want any child who is genuinely ill to come to school. 

Please, however, always try to send your child to school if they 

are a little ‘under the weather’, for example, with a runny nose, 

headache, cough, tummy ache. The school will always contact you if your child is too unwell to be 

in school.  

OPAL Equipment 

We are very fortunate to have a wide range of play equipment at Colmers Farm which we use to 

enrich our children’s play and dinnertimes including our swing, slack line, climbing frame and beach 

area. These have been risk assessed to ensure that children use these as safely as possible during 

school hours. Please can you ensure that children do not use these before or after school. Doing 

this could potentially damage equipment (which reduces our provision of such activities) or risk the 

safety of your child. Thank you for your support with this. 

Coombs – Monster Theme Day 

On Wednesday 18th June the kitchen will be having a Monster theme pudding day. The main meal 

remains the same but there will be some fabulous puddings available for those who have dinners.  



Pupil Achievement 

Regan, Niamh, Evelyn, Darcie and Enah are taking part in the Chance 2 Dance 

performance at the Hippodrome this Sunday.  

A huge well done and good luck to all the girls taking part this weekend.  

Coats 

Part of our OPAL philosophy, is that dinnertime play should take place as often 

as possible outdoors, including on rainy days. Please can you ensure that 

your child brings a suitable coat to school each day.  

Thank a Teacher 

National Thank a Teacher Day is approaching. This is an annual celebration 

of teachers and support staff, which takes place on Wednesday 18th June. If you would like to send 

a message of thanks and appreciation to a member of staff, please do so through the following link.  

Thank a Teacher link 

Citizens Advice Drop in  

Angela from CAB will be in school on Wednesday 11th June should you need any support. If you 

would like to book an appointment, please contact the office on 0121 716 0444 to book in an 

appointment time.  

Alien Phonics Day 

Today, our Year 1 children had an alien phonics day with many children (and the staff) coming to 

school dressed as aliens or Fred the Frog. The purpose of this day was to promote alien words. 

These alien words are not real words but are used in the Year 1 phonics tests to test phonic 

understanding. 

Stikins – Fundraising 

Don’t forget to order your Stikins name labels from the below website using our school code 4825 

ready for next year.  

These labels are great – no need for sewing or ironing! Any orders made will generate a 30% 

commission for our school fundraising pot! 

Buy Your Stikins Labels Here | Stikins ® 

Eid Mubarak  

Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim families who are celebrating Eid 

al-Adha today. Everybody at Colmers Farm hopes that you 

have a wonderful day with your families. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Williams 
Headteacher 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/?es_c=E16057DC6907D0CB0832AC688DE78CF2&es_cl=60918971AFB58EE6C41F07C83EEB755C&es_id=ph7£o1
https://www.stikins.co.uk/order/


Dates for your diary 

Date Event Additional Information  

Wednesday 18th June Sports Day Whole School  

Monday 23rd June Selly Manor Trip Year 5 

Wednesday 25th June Animal Man  EYFS  

Wednesday 25th June Beach Trip 2M 

Thursday 26th June Beach Trip 2L 

Monday 30th June – Thursday 3rd 
July Book Fair   

Wednesday 2nd July School Transition Day Whole school  

Thursday 3rd July School Summer Fair 3:15pm – 4:30pm  

Wednesday 9th July Explorer Showcase Year 1 

Friday 11th July Bowling & Cinema Year 6 

Friday 11th July School Reports Sent Out Whole school  

Wednesday 16th July Leavers Performance Year 6 

Wednesday 16th July End of year disco Whole school  

Wednesday 16th July Leavers Disco Year 6 

Thursday 17th July Governor Award Assemblies   

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day School closed to all pupils  

Tuesday 22nd July – Friday 29th 
august Summer Holidays School closed to all pupils  

Monday 1st September  Teacher Training Day School closed to all pupils  

Tuesday 2nd September  Teacher Training Day School closed to all pupils  

 

 

 

 

 



What’s new on the school website 

 

• EYFS Construction Club letter  
• Year 5 Science lesson at Colmers Farm Secondary School 

letter 
• Stikins – Stick on Name Labels letter  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grammar School Entrance Test  

Registration is now open for parents of current Year 5 pupils who 
would like their child to sit the entrance test for a place at any of 

the grammar schools in Birmingham/West Midlands (entry to 
Year 7 in September 2026). 

 

Registration can be made online by visiting the website below.  

The closing date for registering is 4pm on 27th June 2025. 

The test will take place on 13th September 2025. 

 

www.westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk 

  

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk%26c%3DE%2C1%2Cv2qc6ArXegC2AR645PkD0wgGZez8jovUUc-YR_yh_Py89NSAi8k_XjNEn33CQuRRlGwyZYAdCcSGlWDGrUYifJs0j9qAn-mEcSCHmhKQQZNUQfM%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cv.buchanan%40colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org%7C2d3384b707f04d5c8a6608dd8c8e3fd3%7C8d93c87fd7d64186890e2da0bc55630d%7C0%7C0%7C638821264769356700%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=um5ic6Ja%2B3%2BEORKsmXFvhsgyuBUkgXNAZDMwvL9QLHs%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Congratulations to all of our hot chocolate winners this week. They are: 

 

 

 

Rion  RL 
Olivia  1K 
Stephen 2L 
Ella  3P 
Scarlet B 4J 
Scarlet 5E 
Moonshine 6G 
Ariella  RL – lunchtime award! 

There were no celebration awards 
this week! 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hawkesley Tessall Frankley Cofton 

This term’s total 3032 3091 3221 2961 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Hawkesley Tessall Frankley Cofton 

This week 50 37 32 73 

HOUSE POINTS 



 
Please follow us on 

Twitter! 
Our Twitter feed is where we 

celebrate the wonderful 
learning we see from our 

pupils everyday! 

@Colmers_FarmPS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday Messages 

For this week we would like to wish Happy Birthday to: 

  

 

 

  

 

ORACY Questions to ask your child. 

To further develop ORACY skills for children here at Colmers Farm, we would encourage all parents 
to ask their child the below question to further develop their understanding, learning and ORACY 

skills around the topics they are currently learning about in school.  

 

Reception: Can you retell the story of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt? 

Year 1: Who is Amelia Earhart?  

Year 2:  What does the word vertices mean? 

Year 3:  How many different types of magnets can you name? 

Year 4:  What is Geography and why is learning about it important? 

Year 5:  What was the English Reformation?  

Year 6:   Can you name as many verb tenses as you can remember?  

 

 

Alexander  RL  5 
Noah   2M  7 
Godpower  4J  9 
Esmee   4J  9 
Syeda   3S  8 
Remi   1W  6 
Charlie  3P  8 
Ayaana  2M  7 
Kayden  4J  9 



 

 

 

  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


